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Dear Home School Family, 

Thank you for your interest in Churchville Christian School. We are open for new enrollment for students 

in Kindergarten through Twelfth Grade for the 2025-2026 school year.  

 

Registration Process: 

• Plan and purchase your curriculum. (ChristianBook.com has a great curriculum selection). 

• Complete the registration application and course material plan and mail it with your payment to CCS. 

Note: You also can pay the Enrollment Fee at the CCS Website, then Mail or Email the application. 

Please include the payment information at the bottom of the application.  

• File a Maryland Home School Notification Form with your local school board. If you already have one 

on file, please complete a new one listing CCS as your supervisor. Maryland families must be 

compliant in filing a notification form for each student to be eligible to enroll with CCS. The Maryland 

notification Form can be downloaded or completed at your county’s Board of Education Website or 

the CCS Website. 

 

If you have questions, please Email us at Admin@ChurchvilleChristianSchool.org or leave a message 

on the CCS Office Phone. (410-734-9174)  

 

May God Bless You, 

CCS Administration 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

CCHHUURRCCHHVVIILLLLEE  CCHHRRIISSTTIIAANN  SSCCHHOOOOLL  NNEEWW  EENNRROOLLLLMMEENNTT  CCHHEECCKKLLIISSTT  
 

❑ Have you reviewed all CCS policies & procedures?  
 

❑ Have you completed Enrollment Application and the Homeschool Program Course Material 
Plan? 

 
❑ Have you signed the Confirmation of Application section on the New Enrollment Application 

Form?  
 

❑ Have you completed and filed the MD Home Schooling Notification Form with your county office?  
 

❑ Have you enclosed the $95.00 tuition fee or paid the fee at the CCS Website?  
 

❑ Email is our primary method of communication; you will be notified by email when your 
application is received and processed. 
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